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Official deadline for submission of full papers to be published  
in ITSRJ volume 14 is coming up very shortly  
 
Dear Turfgrass Colleagues! 
  
Spring has arrived in the northern hemisphere - and with that (in most cases) new life and greenness 
back to brown and apparently dead turf. I personally had my first dose of the Covid 19 vaccine two 
weeks ago – another token of life and optimism ! 
  
With this E-mail I want to remind you that it still possible to submit manuscripts for the next year’s 
International Turfgrass Research Conference in Copenhagen.   
 The official deadline for submission of full papers to be published in ITSRJ volume 14 is coming 

up very shortly, 1 June 2021, but don’t hesitate to contact me if you need a few days extension. 
  
Those aiming for a short communications (normally not more than 3 printed pages), also peer-
reviewed and published in the main volume of ITSRJ, have a few more months –  
 deadline is 1 Sept. 2021.    
  
And for those running late and/or wanting to escape from the peer-review process, there is also a 
third option: Technical submissions (max 3 printed pages) will be received  
 until 1 Jan. 2022. These submissions will be published in an annex to the 14th volume of ITSRJ. 
  
Full papers and short communications give the same right to oral or poster presentations (depending 
on author’s preference) at the 14th ITRC in Copenhagen 10-15 July 2022. Technical papers will 
usually be presented as posters, but oral presentations may be accepted in certain cases depending 
on the total number of submissions. 
  
More information about the three paper categories can be found at  
https://itrc2022.org/paper-submission. 
 
Full papers and short communications shall be submitted to the Wiley manuscripts central:     
https://mc.manuscriptcentral.com/itsrj .   
 
For technical papers there is a possibility for direct submission by  
E-mail to ITSRJ Assistant Editor, Dr. Doug Soldat: djsoldat@wisc.edu. 
  
I hope that you will the advantage of one or more of these three options to share your results or 
experiences with the international turfgrass community.  After a couple of very special years, I look 
forward to seeing you all in Copenhagen in July 2022 ! 
Best wishes, 
  
Trygve S. Aamlid   
ITS Editor in Chief. 


